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February 16, 2022 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Mayor Robert Simison & Councilmembers 

 

FROM: Steve Siddoway, Parks & Recreation Director 

 

RE: Parks & Recreation Master Plan Findings Summary and Update 
 

Background 
Last fall, Art Thatcher with GreenPlay (now Berry Dunn) presented a kick-off presentation to the City Council 
regarding the Parks & Recreation Master Plan process.  Since that time, GreenPlay/Berry Dunn has conducted an 
extensive public involvement process including interviews, focus groups, and stakeholder meetings.  We have also 
completed the public opinion survey and the facilities inventory and analysis.  Art is coming back to town to present 
their findings at a public meeting on Wednesday, February 23 at 6 PM.  We would like to provide the Mayor and 
Council an overview and summary of the key findings and next steps.   
 

Proposal 
No action needed.  This is an update on the process to keep the City Council informed about the status, 
as well as a preview summary of the Findings presentation.  

 
 

 
 
 
 


